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Enhanced coordination between the USDA Office of Pest
Management Policy (OPMP) and the EPA.

Elimination of costly, duplicative, and unnecessary Clean
Water Act National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System
(NPDES) permit requirements for pesticide applicators. 

Clarification on the role of state lead agencies regarding
intrastate pesticide regulation.

Clarification on the role of the EPA to determine the content
of pesticide labels.

Reauthorization of Interagency Working Group (IWG) for
Federal Insecticide, Fungicide, Rodenticide Act (FIFRA) and
the Endangered Species Act (ESA). 

notable Provisions supported
by amca 

The 118th Congress’s draft 2024 Farm Bill reported by the
House Committee on Agriculture contained several
important provisions that reduce regulatory burdens, as
well as enhance communication and cooperation
between federal, state, and industry stakeholders
regarding pesticide regulation, some of which were
included in the working draft of the Senate Committee on
Agriculture, Nutrition, and Forestry. 
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